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Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RGM MEMO OCTOBER 28, 2019

This email is to notify you that The U.S. Department of Education will be performing maintenance on the platform that hosts the G5 Grants Management System production application. The G5 System will be unavailable for all activities, including the drawdown of payments, from 7:00 p.m. (ET), Wednesday, November 20, 2019, until 6:00 a.m. (ET) Monday, November 25, 2019. FSA plans to post the guidance in November 2019, and that will assist schools in ensuring the availability of funds for drawdown prior to the outage period. We will send you a follow up memo when the Electronic Announcement gets posted. 

In order for all disbursements to be processed and requested on time before the outage, schools must print checks no later than 12:00 noon Pacific Time on Tuesday, November 19, 2019.
If you have any questions about the shutdown, please contact G5 Hotline at 1-888-336-8930.
If you have any questions about the disbursement dates, please contact Lidia Swoopes at lidia_swoopes@rgmsms.com.
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